Sugarmill Woods Crime Watch

Executive Board Meeting

November 10, 2008
President Dick Byrnes called the meeting to order at 2pm.

Members present: Byrnes, Brand, Brummer, Eisner, Kline, Rieck, and St Jean

Topics under discussion:

1. October follow-up: schedules are to be sent to Neil Kline by the 20th of the preceding  month

2. having the cruiser at the Seafood Festival was a good experience

3. more volunteers are needed for next year’s festival

4. Fund raising -  we received $45 in donations from residents in response to letter sent by Dick Byrnes, after house checks are completed
5. We are back to a full driving schedule as of December 1; however, we are still trying to keep the mileage down

6. A list of “to check” infrastructures will be generated for each  driving zone

7. Drivers need to go to Beverly Hills to get new ID tags

8. Fred Davenport will be driving again

9. Suggested speakers for future meetings:

Wildlife Park representative

John Suffern- Sexual Crimes Unit

Sheriff Dawsy (will speak in December)

Hospice representative

Library representative

Board of Education representative

Homosassa River Alliance

